## SOUTHWICK-TOLLAND-GRANVILLE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 86 Powder Mill Road, Southwick, MA 01077 Phone (413) 569-5391 EAY (413) 569-1711

Jennifer C. Willard Superintendent 86 Powder Mill Road, Southwick, MA 01077
Phone (413) 569-5391 FAX (413) 569-1711
Stephen J. Presnal Noell Somers
School Business Manager Director of
Student Services

Jenny Sullivan Director of Curriculum & Instruction

March 3, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As many of you are aware, on February 8, 2017, the Southwick-Tolland-Granville Regional School Committee voted to close the Granville Village School at the end of the 2016/2017 school year. Recognizing the emotions and uncertainty that accompany the process of the school closure, the District is committed to the smoothest possible transition for students, staff and families. As part of the closure process, a District GVS Transition Team has been established.

The District GVS Transition Team consists of Administration, Principals and Counselors from the Granville Village School, Woodland School and Powder Mill School, as well as parent representatives from Granville and the Granville Parents Association and the PAWS PTO.

On Monday, February 20, 2017 the District GVS Transition Team met for the first time. At that meeting, the team discussed transition activities and set a schedule for events to take place in the upcoming months. Please see the attached flyer for the current schedule of activities. The team will be meeting again in April and additional activities may be planned. Throughout the process, all information related to the transition will be posted on the District website: <a href="www.stgrsd.org">www.stgrsd.org</a>.

If at any time you have any questions or concerns regarding the transition, please contact your child's school or my office.

Sincerely,

Jennifer C. Willard

en Callard

Superintendent